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Dear Parents 

 

We would like to thank you all for your cooperation in relation to the First Holy 

Communion ceremony tonight at 8pm. We acknowledge that it was very short notice 

but in the circumstances we felt it was best for the girls as they are well ready 

for their special occasion.  

 

Tadhg Mohally has kindly offered to take a class and family photos after the 

ceremony. Families will be called pew by pew for their photo if they wish. Please 

remain seated until you are called. 

 

 

Live streaming of the event is available at  

https://www.youtube.com/c/BrendanKerins/live  

 

Families will be able to view the occasion at the link anytime in the future if they 

can’t view it tonight.  

 

 

 

There will be a draw made by the 3rd class children this afternoon to designate 

seating arrangements for each family.  

 

 

 

Thanking you all and wishing you an enjoyable and memorable occasion. 

 

 

 

All the staff in Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  
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